
3/12/18 

Maths: 

 We are consolidating subtraction by using a number line to count 

back.  

 The children will be counting backwards by putting the start num-

ber in our head and counting backwards.  

English: 

  We will be independently writing a letter to Father Christmas, us-

ing adjectives to describe what we would like for Christmas. 

 We are continuing to learn the ‘Supertato’ story, by creating our 

own actions. 

 

Topic:  

 We are continuing to learn about Samuel Pepys, and 

reading important diary entries. 

 We are going to begin to work in pairs to build our 

own 3D Stuart houses. Thank you for the boxes. 

 

 

Phonics: 

 This is our last week of Read Write Inc. phonics before Christmas. 

We will be having class phonics for the last two weeks of term.  

Christmas Party Day: 21st December 2018 

Children are allowed to bring their own toy into school for the 

Christmas party. Please clearly label any games with 

your child’s name. and their class.  

Please do not bring any electronic devices into school. 

Nativity: 

This week we are performing our dress rehearsal, to siblings 

and other pupils in our key stage. We are looking 

forward to performing for you next week. 

Tuesday 18th December– Year One Forest School Day 

ALL children need to wear old and warm clothes to school. 

PTA Christmas Fair 

We hope to see you all at the Fair on Friday 7th December 

5pm-7:30pm.  
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